I am writing to you as a local business owner to ask for support via the Additional Restrictions Grant (ARG). 
The Covid-19 pandemic has had a devastating effect on the leisure industry, including coach operators, who have been hit with unprecedented cancellations levels and a dramatic fall in future booking. My business itself has suffered from XXXXXXX. 
The support offered via the Additional Restrictions Grant would help provide my business with a much needed lifeline. 
Once the Covid-19 outbreak is over we will all need to work together to repair the damage done to our local economy. If we want to bring tourists back into our local area, get people back in our theatres, shops, restaurants, cafes and bars, reinstate educational trips and help those who have spent a considerable length of time in isolation get back out and about, not to mention continuing to get children to school and people back to the workplace, it is vital that coach businesses have the financial support to withstand the current crisis. 

In a normal year, my business would bring in around DATA ON NUMBER OF LEISURE TRIPS AND MONEY BROUGHT IN to the local economy. This compares to DATA ON NUMBER OF LEISURE TRIPS AND MONEY BROUGHT IN In the last 12 months. 
I understand that the local authority has discretion over which business to support using the funds made available to it for the Additional Restrictions Grant and would be grateful if you could please ensure that my business is one of those.
